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MO2010-005 

September 15, 2010 
 
Ms. Colleen M. Dale 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
 
 
RE: Qwest Communications Company, LLC 
 
Dear Ms. Dale: 
 
Enclosed with this electronic filing are the Qwest Communications Company, LLC 
(“QCC”) Missouri P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 pages for Long Distance Service provided by 
Qwest Communications Company, LLC. 
 
QCC is proposing to make the following changes to the Missouri P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 and 
P.S.C. Tariff No. 4: 
 

• Move the Operator Service rates and terms for Qwest presubscribed customers 
from the Missouri P.S.C. Tariff No. 4 to the Missouri P.S.C. Tariff No. 1.  After 
moving the presubscribed rates and terms, Qwest requests to cancel Missouri 
P.S.C. Tariff No. 4.  Qwest has no existing customers for the remaining services 
in that tariff. 

• Remove obsolete references for the Duplicate Bill Charge in P.S.C. Tariff No. 1. 
 
QCC respectfully requests that the proposed changes outlined above become 
effective October 15, 2010. 
 
Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this transmittal are requested.  A duplicate letter 
and self-addressed, stamped envelope are attached for this purpose.  If you have any 
questions regarding this filing, please contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Judy Lee 
Regulatory Support Manager 
Office: (303)383-6587 
Fax: (303) 383-6667 
e-mail: judy.lee@qwest.com 
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